
 

 
 
Independent Women Supports the Confirmation of Doug Collins as 
Secretary of Veterans Affairs 
 
January 14, 2025 
 
Dear Senators, 
 
Independent Women, which advances policies that enhance opportunity and 
well-being, fully supports the confirmation of Doug Collins to serve as Secretary of 
Veterans Affairs. President Trump deserves the team he wants so that he can carry 
out the directive given to him by the American people.  
 
There is no question that Mr. Collins is incredibly qualified to serve as Secretary of 
Veterans Affairs. 
 
As a veteran himself, having served as a chaplain for both the Navy and the Air Force, 
Mr. Collins understands the unique challenges that veterans, active-duty military, and 
their families face. He will be a champion to improve the services offered to our 
veterans and, in doing so, help encourage more men and women to enlist to serve 
and protect our country.  
 
Independent Women is proud to support the nomination of such a qualified 
nominee to Secretary of Veterans Affairs. We urge senators to provide Doug Collins 
with a fair and respectful hearing and to confirm him as Secretary of Veterans Affairs. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Heather R. Higgins 
CEO 
Independent Women’s Voice 
 

 
Carrie Lukas 
Vice President 
Independent Women’s Voice 

 


